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Photos taken by Blake (Y4) 
We looked through our letters received from Italy and we 

are going to reply to these letters in our next meeting. 

We are going to make a display in the Key Stage 2 corridor 
sharing the Christmas cards and letters received from our 

partners. Some are on display near our staffroom. 

We would like to buy some Spanish, Italian and French 
dictionaries to help us prepare for our visitors coming and 

to reply to some letters using these languages. 

To share information when our partners come to visit in 
March, we would like to make whole class presentations to 

give to them.  

 




















